
EA Alert Dated: 13 Mar 2018  

 

EA alert (04/2018): New Work Pass Cards for Foreign Domestic Workers (FDWs) when you 

issue or renew their passes from 20 March 2018 

 

Dear Key Appointment Holders and Employment Agencies Personnel 

 

MOM has earlier introduced a new Work Pass (WP) card with a Quick Response (QR) code 

for Work Permit holders. We also launched a free mobile application, known as 

SGWorkPass, that allows you to check the status, expiry date and other pass details using 

your mobile device.  The SGWorkPass can be downloaded from Google Play or Apple App 

Store.  

 

You will receive these new WP cards when you issue FDWs passes from 20 March 

2018.  All existing WP cards will remain valid and FDWs will receive their new WP cards 

when they renew their work passes.  Employers or employment agencies will be informed of 

the change when they apply for issuance or renewal of the pass.  

 

For more information on the new WP card and SGWorkPass, please visit 

www.mom.gov.sg/sgworkpass.   
 

Yours sincerely  

Work Pass Division  

 

http://www.mom.gov.sg/sgworkpass

